
 
 
 
 

 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 
740 E. Main Street, Santa Paula, CA 93060      (805) 525-4647 

uucspoffice@gmail.com      website: uucsp.org 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

JANUARY SERVICES, SUNDAYS AT 10:30 AM 
 

JANUARY THEME: Finding Our Center 
We all have an inner teacher whose guidance is more reliable than anything we can get from a 

doctrine, ideology, collective belief system, institution, or leader. ~ Parker Palmer 

 

January 1, 2023      Turning the Corner                                                               Ruth Ricards, Worship Host 

Happy New Year! This year's Rose Parade theme is, Turning the Corner. Please join us for this special service 

when our friends Ellen Deeb, Norm Fort, Carol Hardison, and Constancia Leshin, share a personal story about a 

time in their lives when they turned the corner, and what they learned from their experience. 

First Sunday Plate to the Isabella Project of Santa Paula 
 

January 8      Burning Bowl                                                                                         Jerry Gray, John Nichols 

The Burning Bowl is an annual end-of-year ceremony we perform each January. We will learn what John has 

been thinking of late and will talk about the meaning of ritual and the history of the Burning Bowl ceremony. 

We will then collectively perform the ritual. It is a cleansing and healing ceremony to get the New Year started 

off right. 
 

January 10      Gathering                                                                                                Rev. Maddie, Laurie Rasmussen 
This is a reflective time in our busy week to hear some beautiful music, share some silence and hear spoken 
word. The music will be provided by harpist Laurie Rasmussen. 
 

January 15      Together We Can Be the Dream                                                          Rev. Maddie, Rev. Betty 

The Martin Luther King Jr. Commission has chosen “Together We Can Be the Dream” for its March this year. 

How are we part of that dream as individuals and a congregation? 

Our choir sings 
 

January 22      Finding Our Center                                                                      Rev. Maddie, MaryBeth East 

Rev. Maddie considers our January theme, “Finding Our Center.” How can we be in touch with our inner 

teacher who Parker Palmer tells us in A Hidden Wholeness is more reliable than anything we can get from a 

doctrine, ideology, collective belief system, institution, or leader? 
 

January 29      North Star                                                                                         Rev. Maddie, Karen Harris 

On the day of our Annual Meeting when we do the business of this congregation, raising all the while our 

mission and vision for the future, Rev. Maddie continues to consider our January theme of “Finding Our 

Center”, starting from words of Joseph Campbell, said in the context of arguing for the benefits of following 

your bliss and seeing bliss as the north star that keeps you “on track”: “There is something inside you that 

knows when you’re in the center—that knows when you’re on the beam or off the beam.” How do we know 

that as a congregation? 

UUs of Our Past with Leslie Nichols 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password  uucsp93060 

1+ 669 900 9128 to call in by phone  Phone password: 529593 

~ www.facebook.com/uucsp 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775
http://www.facebook.com/uucsp


 

 

Message from the Minister 

 
 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

At this time of year, we all wish one another Happy New Year! After having made our lists and checked them 

twice for Christmas or buying gifts for the days of Hanukkah (or avoiding gift giving altogether), many of us 

make lists of resolutions for how we are going to start anew in the opening days of the year. Even if we don’t, 

knowing that we are doomed most often to failing our best resolve by the end of January, it is a time to take 

stock of where we have been, where we are, and where we might be going. Maybe setting our intentions is a 

better way to put it. Letting go of what no longer serves us. We often start with our food choices, resolving to 

make more healthy ones in the New Year. Or we resolve to spend more time at the gym, start working with a 

personal trainer or take a lap around the neighborhood. Or resolve to spend more time with family and friends 

now that it is safer to do so. We might even resolve to attend our faith community more often—ministers, 

priests and rabbis love that one! Or we may resolve to spend more time on our personal spiritual life, learning to 

meditate, learn yoga or another spiritual practice. 
 

In my work as a minister, I have officiated at many rites of passages, from the joy of weddings and child 

dedications to times of sadness such as funerals and memorial services. In that role I often hear from folks that 

they are “spiritual but not religious.” What is clear to me is that we each have an inner life which is our spiritual 

core, however we dress it up for the holidays—or don’t. That core needs nourishment and exercise as much or 

more than our physical body.  It needs tending and feeding. It needs paying attention to, listening for the still, 

small voice that is there if we can but quiet down enough to listen, to pay attention. And where you or I find 

your food, this coming year may be different than last year, for our needs change as the years go by. My 

parents, who lived to be almost 100 and 98 years old, respectively, changed how they met their spiritual needs 

as they aged. My father was raised Baptist and my mother Episcopalian. They shared a great love of church, and 

especially the music of the church. Their personal theology was Bible based and not very complicated. They 

couldn’t make head nor tails of much of what I studied in seminary, but they were very happy that their 

daughter was studying to be a minister after an early life touring in rock bands! (That rock band singer is still in 

there somewhere and helps me see through a lot of things that people think they are hiding from the minister!). 

Towards the end of their lives, where they saw God was in nature. Their cognitive processes could no longer 

follow the liturgy of the church, but they saw God in the way the light shined through the trees and the birds 

that flitted in the bushes outside their windows. So do many of us. 
 

John O’Donohue, Irish poet, author, and priest who is best known for bringing Celtic Spirituality to a popular 

audience, wrote these words “For a new beginning:” 

 In out-of-the-way places of the heart, 

 Where your thoughts never think to wander, 

 This beginning has been quietly forming, 

 Waiting until you were ready to emerge. 

 For a long time, it has watched your desire, 

 Feeling the emptiness growing inside you, 

 Noticing how you will yourself on, 

 Still unable to leave what you had outgrown. 

I wish for all of us the courage to leave what we have outgrown and embrace a new rhythm for a new year. Find 

ways to feed your spirit, whether in your own practice or your faith community. “For, as O’Donahue tells us, 

“your soul senses the world that awaits you.” 

On the path of our faith,  Reverend Maddie Sifantus 



 

 

Board of Trustees 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

 

The Annual Meeting of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula will be held via Zoom at 12:30 

p.m. on January 29, 2023 - after the Sunday Service and a short break.  Election of three Board Trustees, 

two Capital Fund Trustees, one Cash Reserve Fund Trustee, two Committee on Congregational Life 

members, and next year’s Nominating Committee team will occur.   

In addition to the elections, we will vote to adopt our 2023 operating budget and several updates to our 

bylaws.  We will hear from our Minister, and several committees will augment their written reports. 

Those written reports, the budget, proposed bylaws changes, and complete agenda, along with the 

minutes of the 2022 Annual Meeting (the “packet”) will be sent via email to members after the Board of 

Trustees accepts the budget submitted by the Finance Committee, which should happen at the January 

19 regular board meeting.  

During the Zoom Annual Meeting – and we will reiterate this at the time – folks will be muted, except 

for the designated speaker.  There is just no way to hear more than one person at a time.  Of course, we 

are not literally silencing anyone!  Our technology team will be watching for questions, nominations, 

raised hands and such, and there is the chat feature on Zoom. All who wish to, will be heard. 

If you are one who normally blocks their camera during services, we will need you to be visible during 

the meeting so that we know who is in attendance.  Our bylaws require a quorum be present at any 

meeting of the congregation, and we will be using screen view to verify that everyone is who they seem 

to be.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

If you require a printed packet be mailed to you, please advise our Office Administrator Krystal.  It 

should arrive by post with plenty of time for you to familiarize yourself with it.  Emailed packets should 

arrive about a week prior to the meeting.  Please make sure that the church office has your current address.  

Those who submit reports for the Annual Meeting packets should all have been notified that the deadline 

for submission is January 04, 2023.  If you haven’t already done so, please send your report in Microsoft 

Word or plain text format to Krystal at uucspoffice@gmail.com  

We ask those who give verbal reports at the meeting to not repeat what is in their printed reports, but to 

make any additional comments or answer any queries from the congregation.  Thank you again for your 

understanding.  

These remain different times, and we are all doing what we can to make the business side of church life 

as simple and trouble-free as we can.  If you have any questions, please contact any Board member. 

  

mailto:uucspoffice@gmail.com


 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

SPIRITUAL GROWTH CENTER 

Rev. Maddie created the Spiritual Growth Center at the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula when she 
arrived in January 2015. We are grateful that during the pandemic we were able to continue Gathering and 
meditation via Zoom and Facebook and that yoga returned after a short hiatus, starting outdoors and then 
moving back into the Parish Hall. We are continuing to open up post-pandemic. We now have two meditation 
groups, the original one on Wednesday evenings at 6:00 PM alternating between in person with Rev. Maddie 
and online with Jim Cole and since last fall, Monday evenings at 6:00 PM in person with Corrine Carson. We 
are adding occasional Sound Baths and other activities. The Spiritual Growth Center is meant to include our 
adult religious education offerings and spiritual practices, providing opportunities and programs to awaken 
and sustain love, compassion, service, and personal transformation. Our goal is to help individuals discover 
how spiritual practice, learning, and community service can transform their lives and move the world toward 
peace and justice. Our programs are guided by the set of Seven Principles of Unitarian Universalism and the 
Six Sources they draw from. One of the Principles affirms our intention to accept one another and encourage 
each other’s spiritual growth. Please let Rev. Maddie know what activities interest you and if you know of any 
local teachers who may wish to provide a one time or series that fits with our UU values. minister@uucsp.org 
 
 

SOARING HEARTS YOGA  
Soaring Hearts Yoga meets in the Parish Hall. Join them on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

at 9:30 AM. Bring your own mats and props. 

      Please contact Lisa Hammond at 831-801-2276 or soaringheartsyoga@gmail.com 

for more information. 

 
 

MEDITATION PRACTICE GROUP 
UU CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA 

In person in the Parish Hall and on Zoom and FB 

on Rev. Maddie’s Wednesdays 

On Zoom and Facebook on Jim Cole’s Wednesdays 

Call church office for the Zoom address and password 

Like the FB page: Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 

 

January 4 with Jim Cole on Zoom  

January 11 with Rev. Maddie in person  

January 18 with Jim Cole on Zoom 

January 25 with Rev. Maddie in person 
EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 6 PM 

 
 

For information call Rev. Maddie Sifantus, 805-525-4620 or minister@uucsp.org 
Free Will Offering.  

minister@uucsp.org
mailto:soaringheartsyoga@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/uucsp/OneDrive/Documents/Office%20Manager/Newsletter/2022%20newsletters/minister@uucsp.org


 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

THE ENCHANTED EARTH MEDITATION with CORRINE CARSON, Ph.D. 

MONDAY’S 6pm – 7pm 

 

The birth of a New Year guided by aspirations of our Hearts and Souls for a better world is the doorway into the 

Land of Hope. After all the struggles of trying to make our life work through the power of the ego we finally turn 

towards the call of the Soul and step by step cross the threshold into the wisdom of the Heart -into Hope. Some 

call this a leap of faith and so it is because we are asked to believe in a world that is influenced by what is for 

many of us invisible, a fantasy, make believe, childish, frightening, and unreal. And so with courage (a 

characteristic of the Heart) we seek to live in the same time and place, the same world and earth with a new 

orientation -we now live in the Land of Hope.  

Who are the natural inhabitants or natives of the Land of Hope? The ancients called then the “Spirits”. They 

inspire us as artists, poets, scientists, mystics and healers. These Spirits go by many names: Angels, Ancestors, 

Fairies, Pixies, Goddesses’, Gods, Jinns, Saints, and Devas. Every culture recognizes their presences and have 

stories, myths, fairytales and legends of their influence. 

What is the path to the Land of Hope? It is illuminated before you as you follow the voice of your Heart – its 

wisdom, courage and comfort. You are never alone in the Heart, for the Spirits stand with you always and the 

power of the Heart is rooted in Soul. The Land of Hope goes by many names: Shambhala, Shangri-La, Camelot, 

Avalon and our home -Earth. 

 

Please join our community for an hour-long class of a guided meditation and discussion. This gathering is held 

weekly and is in person in the Parish Hall. Cost is $10.00. Please contact Corrine if you have any question at 

cori127@aol.com or 661-7556105 

 
)(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(   )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(   

 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR 

A SOUND BATH FUNDRAISER 

FOR FRIENDSHIP BRIDGE 
 

 

Save Saturday, January 7 at 1:00 PM for a Sound 

Bath with Moriah Cain Gross. A sound bath is a 

meditative experience during which a group of 

people lie down and listen to resonant sounds. It 

often involves singing bowls, which create an 

echoing sound that feels like it fills the room. 

Some people refer to sound bathing as a healing 

practice. More details to follow. 

  

mailto:cori127@aol.com


 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

GATHERING* 

 
*DEFINITION OF GATHERING 

an assembly or meeting, especially a social or festive one or one held for a specific purpose. 

 

 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 10, 2023   7:00 PM 
You are invited to our Gathering for sound, silence, and word. 

Led by Maddie Sifantus 
Special Guest Musician, Laurie Rasmussen 

 

In person and Zoom, exported to Facebook.com/uucsp 
 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password uucsp93060 
+1 253 215 8782 (to call in by phone) ~ phone password 529593 

 
 
 

Free will offering to UUCSP, 740 E Main St, Santa Paula, CA 93060 with Gathering in memo line 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

News from Among Us January 2023 

• Our thoughts are with the Rev. Carolyn Price and her family in the death of her daughter Samantha’s 

longtime partner Graham from cancer on the morning of the Winter Solstice. 

• Donna Hamer has safely arrived at her new home in Ferndale, Washington with all our best wishes. We 

will miss her! 

• If you have a joy, concern, or milestone you wish to share, you can announce it in person on Sundays, or 

send it to Rev. Maddie by Noon on Friday and she will get it to the appropriate Worship Host to include 

in the service.  If you are on Zoom, you can write it in the CHAT. 

• If you have any News from Among Us you would like to share with our community, please let Rev. 

Maddie know by the newsletter deadline which is the 15th of every month. 

 

VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVV 

 

Rev. Maddie’s Office Hours 

Rev. Maddie would love to meet with you to hear how you are doing, how you are nurturing your spirit, your 

thoughts and dreams for our congregation or your family or how you might like to be involved at UUCSP if you 

are newer. She is usually available in the office by appointment or potluck drop in from Tuesday through Friday. 

Rev. Maddie’s office is located in the “addition” across from the rest rooms at the back of our building. Text or 

call her to open the gate. Monday is Rev. Maddie’s day off and Saturday is her study/sermon writing day. Some 

days she is working from home but can get to the office in five minutes if something comes up. The best way to 

plan a time to meet with her is to call and leave a message on her private line at the church, 805-525-4620, call 

her on her cell phone, 508-733-8860 or email her at minister@uucsp.org. Note that Rev. Maddie will be on 

Vacation from December 26 through January 5 but will be in the area in case of an emergency. From January 5 

through January11 she will be preparing for and having her house tented for termites. During that time Rev. 

Betty will be covering for her. In an emergency, call the church office or our congregation president Kate English. 

 

2023 1st QUARTER 1st SUNDAY OFFERING 

JANUARY 1, FEBRUARY 5, MARCH 5 
 

Our 1st quarter plate offering will go to the Isabella Project of Santa Paula.  Dr. Gabino Aguirre explains 
that the goal of this project is to help secure funding to provide preschool to all Santa Paula children 
within the next few years. Ninety percent of brain development happens in the first five years so 
education during these years sets a child on a pathway to lifelong success. 
 

Project Isabella is contributing funds to existing local programs as well as starting new ones in the local 
elementary schools. Santa Paula is eligible to receive 80% of the needed funding from State and 
Federal sources. To receive this funding, Santa Paula needs to secure facilities and qualified staff.  
 

The program currently has more than 100 new openings for students. Our donations will help fund the 
effort to recruit students by funding community health workers and outreach materials. 
 

As a kindergarten and 1st grade teacher, I saw firsthand the difference preschool education makes for 
children. We are supporting an extremely worthwhile project. Thank you for contributing. 
~ Ariel Alexander 

 



 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

SIP AND CHECK IN WITH REV. MADDIE 

ON ZOOM AT 4 PM 
 

TUESDAYS, JANUARY 10 AND 24 

 

Grab your favorite beverage and join Rev. Maddie on Zoom.  

We will light a chalice, have a reading, and check in with each other. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password:  uucsp93060 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON CONGREGATIONAL LIFE 
According to the Bylaws of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula, the Committee on Congregational 

Life’s primary mission to evaluate the overall effectiveness of the congregation’s ministry (ordained, staff and 

laity). The COCL is not a committee of the Board, but a committee of the congregation in special relationship to 

the Board. It consists of three members serving staggered terms of two years each, with no member serving more 

than three consecutive terms. Current members are Judy Triem, Ken Stock and the Rev. Dr. Betty Stapleford. 

Members are encouraged to let Rev. Maddie or one of the members of the committee know if there are any issues 

of the ministries of the congregation of which they should be aware. The next meeting of the COCL will be 

Thursday, January 12 at 3:00 PM in person in Rev. Maddie’s office.  
 

MUSIC NOTES 
It’s a new year! Time to invite some new folks to sing with us! The choir sings once a month for a Sunday Service 

and occasionally for special events like our Winter Solstice. Most of the choir are not great readers; we will work 

with you to help you be successful and choose music for the level of difficulty our singers are capable of. Come 

take part in the joy of singing with other people! All are welcome to join our choir, including our young singers 

who are able to read music and singers who only attend church when the choir sings. Rehearsals are directed by 

Rev. Maddie and accompanied by Vincent Sorisio and take place in the Sanctuary. Please be in touch with Rev. 

Maddie with any questions at minister@uucsp.org or 805-525-4620. All invited to sing!  Here is the upcoming 

schedule (music selections subject to change): 

Thursday, January11 at 4:00 PM  Rehearsal 

Sunday, January 15 at 9:30 PM  Rehearsal 

 Selections from the Justice Choir Songbook (Start local, stay vocal!) 

 

WALKING  EACH  OTHER  HOME 
 

Thursday, January 12 at 6:30pm via Church Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431120105 Passcode: uucsp93060 
 

As part of our congregation's commitment to racial justice, UUCSP hosts the 

Walking Each Other Home discussion group on the the second Thursday of each month. Our discussions are 

aimed at healing the impacts of racism within ourselves, our congregation and beyond. We will use prompts and 

our individual perspectives to inspire reflective discussion and self work. All are welcome. 
 

To be added to the email list and calendar invite, or for more information, call or email Kate English at 805-

207-5013 or lonikate@gmail.com. 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775
mailto:minister@uucsp.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431120105
mailto:lonikate@gmail.com


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

SANTA PAULA CINEMA SOCIETY 

 

 

ENGAGING OUR TRADITION: NEW UU 
Are you new to Unitarian Universalism? Do you want to know more how things work around here and the 

history of our building and congregation? Please join Rev. Maddie and others in her office after our service and 

coffee hour at 11:45 AM on Sunday, January 15th for casual introduction to engaging Unitarian Universalism 

and the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula. Hear about our history as a congregation and how it fits 

into the larger movement of Unitarian Universalism. Bring your questions about how we do things around here. 

Who makes decisions? What about Social Justice? What about Faith Formation? Who is the Caring Committee 

or the Committee on Congregational Life? Inquiring minds want to know. Please come if you have been around 

the place for a while or if it is your first day in the door. 

 

 

 

RISE UP SINGING RETURNS 
Come sing with our communal song circle, Rise Up Singing. We will meet 

Friday, January 16 at 7 PM in the Parish Hall with Rev. Maddie leading us. 

Rise Up Singing is open to singers and instrumentalists of all ages. Bring your 

friends and neighbors! Free Will Offering ($5 suggested).  Bring your songbooks 

(Rise Up Singing, Rise Again or your favorite book) or a song you want to sing.  

We will have songbooks available to use or buy ($20). Let's keep the message of 

music going through singing together. For more information, call Maddie Sifantus 

at 805-525-4620 or email her at minister@uucsp.org. 

 

 

mailto:minister@uucsp.org


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

SOCIAL CONCERNS ACTION COMMITTEE 

SCAC will meet Wednesday, January 18, 3:00 pm  *****NOTE NEW TIME:   3:00 pm   on zoom 
 

MARY A. LIVERMORE SOCIETY 
 

Mary A's: Thursday, January 26, 2023 11:30 AM 

Program: Historian Judy Triem speaking about Olive Mann Isbell 
 

Historian Judy Triem will speak to the Mary Livermore Society about the fascinating life of Olive Mann Isbell 

who lived in Santa Paula in the late 19th century and became recognized statewide as the first teacher in California. 

Isbell Middle School was named to honor her. Olive and her husband Isaac lived during the time of great 

movement and change in our young country. They were true pioneers forging new paths wherever they went 

whether it was along the California Trail in a covered wagon, teaching in a stable at Mission Santa Clara, serving 

famous guests in their tavern in Monterey, working with the Miwok Indians to pan for gold, raising cattle back 

east and then to Texas during Civil War and finally a return to California to live out the rest of their lives in Santa 

Paula. Join us for this most interesting meeting on zoom! 
 

CARING COMMITTEE 
 

The Caring Committee’s next meeting will be in person in Rev. Maddie’s office at 

3:00 PM on Thursday, January 26. Stay tuned for a new book discussion group 

starting in February which will be sessions discussing Brené Brown’s most recent 

book, Atlas of the Heart: Mapping Meaningful Connection and the Language of 

Human Experience.  

 

PHONE TREE 

Our phone tree is used to help check on our folks or to get information out rapidly by 

telephone. If you don’t think you are on the Tree and want to be, please let Rev. 

Maddie or Krystal Johnson know at office@uucsp.org. 
 

 

ALL CHURCH READ 
Every year we participate in the UUA’s Common Read which we call the All Church Read. The 2022–2023 

UU Common Read is Mistakes and Miracles: Congregations on the Road to Multiculturalism by Nancy Palmer 

Jones and Karin Lin, published by Skinner House Books. The Common Read builds community in our 

congregations and our movement by giving diverse people a shared platform for reflection and a shared focus for 

action. Rev. Maddie preached about this book when it was first released several years ago, and it is a natural fit 

for us as we think about how to welcome our neighbors to our activities and services and be involved with our 

community here in Santa Paula. 
 

What calls Unitarian Universalists to create multicultural, antiracist Beloved Community? 

What do congregations need when they embark on this journey? What common threads run 

through their stories? In Mistakes and Miracles, Nancy Palmer Jones and Karin Lin—a white 

minister and a lay person of color—share how five diverse congregations encounter 

frustrations and disappointments, as well as hope and wonder, once they commit to the 

journey. The world has seen much turmoil, pain, and yes, glimmers of hope, in the three 

years since the publication of Mistakes and Miracles. As we enter a Common Read of this 

book, we find ourselves receiving its report with a changed spirit, an urgent need, and perhaps 

new hope for multiculturalism and antiracism work in our movement. We will be discussing 

it together in early 2023 so start reading now! 

https://uua874.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=2cdeeafe2c98762dccc4833805aba3e6&i=2862A5879A55A86752
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The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

Santa Paula Concert Series presents 

Daniel Newman-Lessler 

Sunday, January 22, 2023 

3:00 PM 

 

transparent ANIMALS 

transparent animals presents a collection of pieces for acoustic and 
digital pianos, voice, fixed media, and live processing 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 
740 E. Main Street, Santa Paula, CA 93060 

 

Donation $20 Children 12 & under free 
available via PayPal on our website www.uucsp.org 

or reservations thru church office 805-525-4647 

http://www.uucsp.org/


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

  



 

 The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

THE UNIVERSALIST UNITARIAN 
CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA  
740 East Main Street 
Santa Paula, CA 93060 
Office: 805-525-4647 

office@uucsp.org 
www.uucsp.org 
www.facebook.com/uucsp 
 

Sunday Worship Services at 10:30 am 
 

Rev. Maddie Sifantus, Minister, Choir Director 
Rev. Dr. Betty Stapleford, Affiliate Minister 
Krystal Johnson, Office Administrator 
Vincent Sorisio, Church Musician 
Albie Alamillo, Custodian 
Board of Trustees: 

Kate English, President, 
Karen Harris, Vice-President 
Ann Hewitt, Secretary, 
Jerry Gray, Treasurer 
Donna Hamer, Member at Large 

 

Tech Support Team: 
Evan Holt   Monika Murillo 
Giselle Larios   Mitch Stone 
 

 

HOW TO CONNECT WITH UUCSP 

 

JOIN US SUNDAYS AT 10:30 AM IN PERSON, 

ON ZOOM OR ON FACEBOOK 

 

Read our newsletter which you can find at 

https://uucsp.org/newsletter/  

 

Contact our office if you want to be added to our 

Friday email and our monthly newsletter email or 

want to have a nametag for in person events. 

 

Visit our website to see more about UUCSP and see 

what’s new at www.uucsp.org  

 

Join our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/uucsp  

Universalist Unitarian Church  
of Santa Paula 
740 East Main Street 
Santa Paula, CA 93060 
 

 

Dated Material 

Time Value 
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